


CYNGOR CYMUNED MATHRI
       MATHRY COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
            Minutes of EXTRAORDINARY MEETING held on 1st September, 2014.


Present:  Cllr. A Price (Chairman), L Richards, Jill Morgan
Apologies: Cllr. R Lamb, W Jenkins
In attendance:  Vanessa Walker, Martin Horne, Idris James, Mary James and Hugh James


1. Cumulative Impact of Wind Turbines
The meeting was called by the Chairman to see if any of the other Community Councillors wished the Community Council to comment on the cumulative impact of several local wind turbines.
   
Another wind turbine Planning Application, no. 14/0367/PA, has been applied for at Hendre Wen under Sleddau CC.   The turbine is exactly the same as the two existing turbines in Panteg.   It will be on the right of the A487, 300m from the existing turbine there.

The Chairman invited Martin Horne to comment.   Mr. Horne felt that with the existing turbines the addition of this new turbine would not affect the assessment of the locality as one that has the potential of  supporting wind turbines.  He gave some details of national planning guidance.

No decision was made as half the Council was absent.  The Clerk was asked to put this item on the agenda for the next Community Council meeting on the 16th September and to research wind turbines put up over the last year.






Signed …………………………………
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